
oW[
I
.J

-_

~~~TV~'m=1"'M S ==nym::;r: =%,,_._, ; t' v: mt__2 _- = m m = = = sa._z_cyx?x~>

GrNERAL ATOMIC COMPANY
P3 box 81608
SAN DIEGo. CALIFORNIA 92138
(714) 455-3000 July 26,1979
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|M r. Thomas Ippolito '

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commis sion
Office of Nuclear Regulation, DRL
Washington, DC 20555 I

Dear Tom:

I just want to drop a note to thank you fo r forwarding to me NRC's
recommendations regarding new requirements for reactor effluent
monitoring. I do appreciate this advance information and I am sure

it will be very useful and timely for consideration in the development
'

of the new IEC standards.

I would appreciate receiving any other information in the future on
the same subject or any activity related to reactor instrumentation.
Thank you in advance and hope to see you soon again.

Best regards,
,

-

K i C' W u
Ernesto A. Corte, Director

Electronic Systems Division
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